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 15/12/21 

 

 

 

Dear Students (and Parents for information) 

 

RGS Bike Club 

 

The School is considering starting a new co-curricular club centred around bicycles. 

 

My vision is that it is a time when we can talk BIKES and allow students to share their passion! As part of 

the Club we will be aiming to learn some practical maintenance skills, to look through construction and 

design, and ultimately organise some group rides locally or further afield. 

 

This letter is just to gauge the amount of interest there is within the School community. The day for the 

Club is to be confirmed and I am envisaging a nominal sign-up fee to cover consumables and tools for 

the Club. 

 

Please contact me on kjt@rgshw.com if you are at all interested in finding out more. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you soon. In the meantime, Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

 

Stay safe! 

Dr Tilbrook 
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